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Welcome to the sixties! 

Our wonderful production of Hairspray Jr will 
take place from 26 - 28 March at the Merlin 
Theatre. Tickets are already going fast, so 
don’t miss out. It promises to be a fun evening, 
but also thought provoking as the children 
have been coming to terms with the social and 
historical context.  Click here to book.  See 
you there! 

Road Safety 
A polite reminder to parents and carers that we have the 
use of Frome Football Club car park for dropping off and 
collecting children.  Please do not park on the zig-zags 
outside of the school. This is in place for the safety 
of your children. 

Year 5 Parents Evening 
Reminder 

Letters will be sent out after half term with details of the 
Year 5 parents evenings on Monday 2 and Tuesday 3 

Yr 6 SATs 

For information on how parents and carers can help their children 
with the SATs tests please see out website or click the link below. 

https://selwood.somerset.sch.uk/curriculum/sats  

Book Fair 
The Book Fair will be coming to the Library from 27 February - 2 
March.  Your child will bring home a letter with more details 
about when their class will visit. 
Please remember that all books purchased will raise money to buy 
books for school.  Last year we were able to buy books worth 
over £600! 

http://www.merlintheatre.co.uk/whats-on/performances/hairspray-jr/
https://selwood.somerset.sch.uk/curriculum/sats


We are on FaceBook!   
Please like our page for regular news and updates. 

Feb  

14 Term 3 ends, 3.10pm 

24 Term 4 begins, 8.40am 

26 PTA meeting, 7pm, Cordero 
Lounge  

27 - 3  Book Fair in the Library 

Mar  

2/3 Yr 5 Parents Evening 

10 SATs info evening, 6pm 

16/17 Yr 7 Parents Evening 

Well done to Finlay C in Year 6 who races BMX 
at National level and has just started on the 

British Cycling Olympic Development Program a 
year ahead of normal age.  Finlay is pictured 

here during a recent race in Manchester. 

The next Selwood Academy PTA meeting will be 
held on Wednesday 26 February, 7pm at the 

Cordero Lounge.   
All parents and carers are welcome to come 

along. 
We will be looking for help with the upcoming 

Bingo night.  We need volunteers to shop, bake 
and help out on the night. 

Please contact us at the school if you think you may be able to help. 
 

PTA meeting 
26 February, 7pm, Cordero Lounge 

 

Family Bingo  
Tuesday 31 March, doors open 6.30pm,  

Absences 

If your child is 
absent from 

school, please 
telephone us 
each day on  

01373 468615. 

Congratulations to David J in 
Year 7 who has gained his 

yellow belt in Tae Kwan-do. 


